
You are warmly invited to join us for an engaging and informative 
session with a local Conservation Officer. This gathering will feature 
a brief presentation on key topics relevant to our hunting community, 
followed by an open Question & Answer period where you can gain 
valuable insights and clarify any concerns.

This is a fantastic opportunity to 
connect with fellow hunters, stay 
updated on conservation practices, 
and learn directly from an expert 
dedicated to preserving our natural 
environment. Whether you’re a 
seasoned hunter or just getting 
started, this session promises to be 
both educational and empowering.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Consultation with  
Conservation Office

Dates: 
Moqó:s (Fallen Snow Season - December)

Ópel qas te xe’ó:thel (14)

December 14
Time: 
S’ó:pels  
10:00 am
Location:  
Seabird Island Band Gym

Calling All 
Local Hunters!

Contact:
Email	        			            Phone:

Brenon.mcintyre@seabirdisland.ca	 604-845-2330 
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